
Good afternoon,  

Some of your members may be interested in joining this walk.   

Kind regards,  

Anne Baster 
Secretary 
Queensland Council of Garden Clubs 

 

Phone: 0439 720 565   
Web: www.qcgc.net  
Email:  secretary2@qcgc.net  
Address:  PO Box 5545, Stafford Heights, Qld 4053 

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of 
this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this 
message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 
Good Afternoon 

Join us on R U OK? Day for a community bushwalk at Government House, supported by 

Health and Wellbeing Queensland. 

The Governor invites her Patronage organisations to take part in a community bushwalk 

around the Fernberg Estate on Thursday 8 September from 9am to 10am (with arrival from 

8:45am). 

Participation is free, however registration is essential via the link below: 

R U OK? Day Community Bushwalk Tickets, Thu 08/09/2022 at 9:00 am | Eventbrite 

Please share with your communities or anybody you know who may wish to join us. 

For further information, please visit our website at Community Bushland Walks | 

Government House Queensland (govhouse.qld.gov.au). 

 Kind regards 

 Belinda 

  

Belinda Spencer | Executive Officer 

t: (07) 3858 5710 | m: 0427 903 192 

e: belinda.spencer@govhouse.qld.gov.au  

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR |  GOVERNMENT HOUSE 

QUEENSLAND  

Postal: GPO Box 434, Brisbane Qld 4001 

Street: 168 Fernberg Road, Paddington Qld 4064 

Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | Website          
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time and it is not to be distributed without the author's consent. Unless otherwise stated, the State of 

Queensland accepts no liability for the contents of this email except where subsequently confirmed in 

writing. The opinions expressed in this email are those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
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